
Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Re: Right of Entry
1 message

Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us> Thu, Jan 2, 2020 at 3:18 PM
To: John Goodman <jgoodman@co.morgan.co.us>

John,
Thanks for the proof of right of entry for the Vancil Pit, M-1979-210.  This item was listed in the October 3, 2019 inspection report as a possible problem. 
This item is now considered resolved and no further action is required.
Happy New Year!
Brock

On Fri, Dec 20, 2019 at 8:49 AM John Goodman <jgoodman@co.morgan.co.us> wrote:
Brock

See item 5.A for our right of entry for this pit.

Thanks

John Goodman
Road Manager
Morgan County Government
jgoodman@co.morgan.co.us
970-542-3560

-- 
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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